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PUBLIC NOTICE: 
 

Notice of Preliminary Decision 
Section Line Easement Vacation 

EV-3-269 
 

Per 11 AAC 51.065, the Department of Natural Resources, Division of Mining, Land and 
Water has made a Preliminary Decision (PD) giving contingent approval to a petition to 
vacate the 50-foot section line easements lying within Lots 19, 20 & 25, US Survey 
4590, Sections 22 & 27, T8N, R8W, CRM. 
 
The public is invited to comment on the PD.  Copies are available from DMLW, 550 W. 
7th Avenue, Suite 650, Anchorage, AK 99501-3576 or 
https://aws.state.ak.us/OnlinePublicNotices/.   All comments must be received in writing 
at DMLW by 5:00 p.m. on June 30, 2017.  To be eligible to appeal, one must 
respond in writing during the comment period.  If public comment analysis indicates 
the need for significant changes to the PD, additional public notice will be given.  If no 
significant change is required, the PD, including any minor changes, will be issued as a 
Final Decision (FD).  To obtain PD/FD copy, reference case number EV-3-269; include 
date, your email and mailing address and telephone number.  If you have any 
questions, contact DNR, Joseph L. Poydack, 375-7733 or joseph.poydack@alaska.gov.  
 
DMLW reserves the right to waive technical defects in this publication. 
 
Those with audio impairments may call Anchorage DNR Public Information Center, 10-
5, M-F, TDD#269-8411. 
 
 




